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Chair Nancy Nathanson


Our business is cleaning, and cleaning is seasonal in many ways. Winter is our slow season and it usually 
starts to pick up about March. Movie production is always a good start to our year.


In March of 2020 just as business started to pickup for spring, the virus hit and everything was shut 
down. All scheduled production cleaning was canceled as well as most all of our year round business. 
Fortunately Mr. Maid has some customers that were able to weather the shutdown better than most. 
We depended heavily on those customers to get us through, and they carried Mr. Maid through July. 


In July of 2020 we started to get calls from production companies. What normally would have been 
filmed in the early spring was now just getting started. Better late than never and just in time. 


Then came Metal Lords for Netflix. October through January work almost every day. This was just what 
we needed and perfect timing. Production got us through the end of the year and was a great start to 
2021. 


Because of Production, Mr. Maid has been able to keep all our employees throughout the pandemic. 


We are very thankful for all the work production gives us every year, but 2020 was a saving grace for our 
company and happily support HB3244.
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